
Email Invitation

Dear Cancer Center Directors,

Thank you for your attendance at the 2015 Cancer Center Directors Meeting on Tuesday, 
February 10th, 2015.

We appreciate you taking time out of your busy schedule to complete this short survey about the 
meeting:  https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/2015CancerCenterDirectorsMeeting 

Your participant is greatly appreciated.

Please feel free to contact Kathy Houston at kathy.houston@nih.gov or 240-276-6470 with any 
questions.
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